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Feedback: PHSDSBC Chamber meeting – 11 April 2024 

 

Annual General Meeting 

The meeting was held on 11 April 2024. It was an Annual General Meeting where the Chamber Secretary 

presented the draft PHSDSBC annual report for the 2023/24-financial year. The draft annual report was a 

reflection of the activities for the said financial year as reported in the previous Informus. The said draft 

annual report was confirmed by both parties for adoption. 

 

Election: Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson  

The following persons were elected Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson for the 2024/25-financial year:  

 

• Patricia Matlhadisa from the PSA as the Chairperson and Patricia Maenetja from the employer 

Department of Health as Vice-Chairperson. Parties were urged to submit letters of credential on 

or before the next meeting.  

 

The next Chamber meeting is scheduled to take place on 12 June 2024. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957, Lawrence Muvhango 

on 082 880 8995 or the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 
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